
 

 

 

Email to Schools 

Good morning, 

Further to our conversation about the Advent Adventures Workshops being held at 
Illogan Church this summer, I thought I would write with a little more information. 

The workshops are designed for lower junior children or older infants and address 
the question “Why do Christians feel it is important to care for God’s creation?” 
The children share and discuss the Genesis creation story and talk about what it 
means to be a “good steward”. They then take part in a series of practical 
activities based on the science curriculum. These will include surveying the 
churchyard and identifying different species of flower, planting seeds in home-
made pots and making bark rubbings of different trees to look at the differences in 
patterns. A full list of the objectives that will be covered is attached. 

The workshops last roughly two hours but can be tailored to fit your working day, 
we can accommodate thirty children (more if your class is larger) in either a 
morning or an afternoon session. 

The workshops are completely free, we even provide an editable risk assessment 
that you can use, the only thing we ask from schools is that you share with us some 
of the photos you take for your own website so that we can share them with 
church members and our wider community on the church and diocese website. This 
helps us to recruit volunteers to run workshops in churches around the county. 

The dates we have available are 17th June (all day) and 19th June (afternoon only) 

Please phone or email to book. 

 


